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Notification of works 

  
National Highways 
Newlands, Unit 1A 
6 Brewery Lane 
Penrith New Squares 
Penrith 
Cumbria 
CA11 7FN 
  
02 August 2024 
 
Our ref: AD 619758 
 
 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
A590 Ayside to Brettagh Holt Safety Cameras  
 
We’re always exploring ways to improve safety on our roads, some of the ways we do 
this is by using collision data. 
 
A detailed review along the A590 highlighted the 11mile section from Ayside to 
Brettargh Holt roundabout required improvements due to a high percentage of incidents 
resulting in fatality or serious injury.  
 
To improve safety and reduce harm to road users we’re planning to install Average 
Speed Enforcement Camera technology at fifteen locations along the route. 
 
 
What are we doing? 
 
In addition to each camera being connected to a power source we will need to install 
associated signage to let approaching drivers know there’s an average speed camera 
up ahead.   
 
When will the work take place?  
 
Work along the A590 – Ayside to Brettargh Holt roundabout will start on site in 
Autumn/Winter 2024/25. We’ll share exact dates once we have them. 
 
To keep disruption to road users to a minimum roadworks will be completed overnight 
or during off peak traffic hours (09.00 – 15.00) 
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How might our work impact journeys?  
 
Every effort will be made to ensure the works are done safely and disruption is kept to a 
minimum. Due to the nature of the work, we expect to generate some noise and there 
could be delays to journeys.  We would like to apologise in advance for any 
inconvenience caused and thank you for your patience.  
 
You can find out more about our work in the North West by visiting: 
nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/north-west/. Or please contact our Customer Contact 
Centre on 0300 123 5000 or info@nationalhighways.co.uk stating the reference above. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Amy Gaskell  

 
Project Manager 
Operations Directorate North West 
 
 

http://www.nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/north-west/ash-dieback-in-the-north-west
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